NOTICE OF ELECTION AUDIT
Pursuant to K.S.A. 25-3009, notice is hereby given that an election audit shall be held at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, March 21, 2024 in the Greenwood County Courthouse, 311 N Main St, Eureka, Ks 67045.
The election audit shall be of unofficial election night results of the votes cast in the 2024 Presidential Preference Primary Election to be held on March 19, 2024.
In Witness Whereof I have hereunto set my hand and seal this 29th day of February, 2024.
Kathy Robison
Greenwood county Election Officer
